
From: Philip Spencer
Sent: Wednesday, February L5,20LZ 12:15 PM

To: Polhill, Bud; Armstrong, Bill; Swan, Joseph; Orser, Stephen; Baechler, Joni; Branscombe, Nancy;

Brown, Matt; Hubert, Paul; Henderson, Dale; Van Meerbergen, Paul; Brown, Denise; Usher, Harold;
Bryant, Judy; Whíte, Sandy; Fontana, Joe
Cc: Saunders, Cathy
Subject: 0olo tax increase

To: Mayor Fontana and all Councillors,

As a follow-up to my note of 14 Feb 2012 delivered today, I strongly urge you allto reconsider

the long term negative consequences of an unsustainable O%tax increase

over a 4-year period before casting your vote on 2I Feb 20t2. Drawing from reserve funds and

reducing funding for Londoners with disabilities to achieve an arbitrary, short term political goal

is not reflective of responsible, caring and accountable municipal government.
I request that my views be made public through the agenda for your meeting on 21 Feb.

Respectfully yours,

Philip L. Spencer
7 Park Lane Crescent
London, ON (Ward 9)

N6K 2T9


